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18 March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

England v Denmark Football Match 

We have received notification from the Football Association that this match on 31st March 2020 has 

now been postponed and therefore this trip has been cancelled. 

We will be arranging refunds for any money paid towards this trip so far. This will be done by 

cheque, and we will be arranging for this as soon as we are able, but this may be dependent on staff 

availability in the current situation. 

If you have any queries, please contact finance@thebourneacademy.com 

Kind regards 

 

Catherine Turner 

Business Director 
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